
   
50 Victoria Street 
Private Bag 6995 
Wellington 6141 

New Zealand 
T 64 4 894 5400 
F 64 4 894 6100 

www.nzta.govt.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
14 July 2022 
 
 
Cody C 
fyi-request-19688-d79a0459@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref. NZT-7615 
 
Dear Cody 
 
Thank you for your query via www.fyi.org.nz regarding Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency’s use of the  
DMARC email authentication protocol. 
 
Waka Kotahi currently has DMARC enabled, but not quarantine or rejection. This is due to the impacts 
to external mail flow when third parties vendors are sending email on behalf of Waka Kotahi. 
 
If you would like to discuss this matter further with Waka Kotahi, you are welcome to contact 
Ministerial Services by email to official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Andy MacAvoy 
Head of Technology Operations 
 


